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VIA E-MAIL & COURIER 

 

April 4, 2015 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

RE: EB-2014-0182-UNION GAS – Burlington-Oakville Pipeline – MOTION TO COMPEL 

 

We are writing on behalf of the Ontario Greenhouse Vegetable Growers (“OGVG”). 

 

The attached motion outlines our concerns regarding responses received from Union Gas in 

seeking understanding of alternatives that may be available to reduce the ratepayer impact of 

proposed project.  In our view, responses provided to OGVG and other intervenors do not 

provide the Board with understanding of the realm of potential solutions considered and 

evaluated.  In addition, the lack of information provided inhibits the ability of intervenors’ to 

produce evidence that may be helpful to the Board. 

 

With the technical nature of the changing pipeline dynamics in southwestern Ontario and 

particularly in the Golden Horseshoe1, it is difficult to understand the short and long term 

implications of changing flow patterns and the resulting impacts on the Ontario market. In 

addition, considering the inter-dependence of the utilities with TCPL in this area and complex 

relationship between physical and commercial solutions, we respectfully submit that a Technical 

Conference including TCPL would assist the Board in understanding these relationships and 

assure itself and ratepayers of the appropriateness of the proposed facilities. 

 

Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of OGVG, 

 

 
Dwayne R. Quinn 

Principal 

DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 

 

 c.   V. Innes  - Union Gas    

 Interested Parties EB-2014-0182  

J. Taylor - OGVG   

                                                 
1 TCPL has submitted a section 58 application to the National Energy Board to obtain facilities approval for its 

changes 


